
NATIVE PLANT 
GARDENING
Wednesday, March 15  
at 6:30 p.m. (90 minutes)
Native plant gardens help to 
conserve water, reduce fertilizers 
and pesticides, and provide 
food and habitat for wildlife, like 
pollinators. The president of the 
Long Island Native Plant Initiative 
explains how to create native plant 
gardens in the home landscape.

SUSTAINABLE 
YARD CARE
Wednesday, March 1  
at 6:30 p.m. (90 minutes)
Find out how you can make 
your yard more sustainable by 
composting, using a rain barrel, 
saving water, creating wildlife 
habitat, using alternatives to 
pesticides, applying fertilizer 
properly and more! Your yard  
can look great and be healthy  
for the environment! 

CREATING RAIN 
GARDENS
Wednesday, March 29  
at 6:30 p.m. (90 minutes)
Discover how to install these 
gardens that reduce stormwater 
pollution and flooding, recharge 
and purify our drinking water, and 
provide food and habitat  
for wildlife.

FOR MORE INFORMATION AND TO REGISTER 
VISIT NorthHempsteadny.gov/Sustainability OR CALL 311

Registration is required for all workshops, which will be held virtually on Zoom.
Free and open to all members of the public.
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North Hempstead Supervisor Jennifer DeSena and the Town Board present 
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